
Exhibit K 
BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 
 

DATE: April 20, 2010  
 
TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
FROM: Dr. Joe A. Hairston, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST TO DECLARE PROPERTY SURPLUS – HOPKINS 

CREEK BUS LOT  
 
ORIGINATOR:  J. Robert Haines, Esq., Deputy Superintendent 
 
RESOURCE  
PERSON(S): Michele Prumo, Executive Director, Planning and Support Operations 
  
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the Board of Education declares the property currently being used for the 
Hopkins Creek Bus Lot as surplus. 

 
 

***** 
 
 
 
Appendix I – Request to Declare Property Surplus 
Appendix II – Survey of Property 
Appendix III – Metes and Bounds of Property 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
         Appendix I 
 

Request to Declare Property Surplus – Hopkins Creek Bus Lot 
 

The Hopkins Creek Bus Lot (North side of Weber Avenue, Southeast of Old Eastern 
Avenue) will be relocated to the a new site at 4242 North Point Boulevard, thus 
combining this bus lot with the Dundalk Bus Lot.  The Department of Planning and 
Support Operations recommends that this property be declared surplus since there is no 
future need or use for this property.  Attached is a record plat prepared to convey 
ownership of this 14-acre parcel of land to Baltimore County Government. 
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